
Students applying 
for Foundation 

Seminary 
Scholarships use the 

same application 
to apply for 

other seminary 
scholarships 
including:

•	 Stella Kahrs Memorial
•	 Nadine & Boone Ingels Memorial
•	 Lawrence & Gracia Herbert Fund
•	 Rev. Ron & Linda Watts Fund

Additional eligibility criteria may apply.

Foundation Scholarships
Undergraduate Scholarships

Seminary Scholarships 
Additional Seminary 
Scholarship Funds

The Foundation provides financial support for the education of 
pastors. Since 1980 over $1.5 million has helped hundreds of 
students become the preachers, teachers and servant-leaders 

who serve our Missouri churches.

The Foundation awards scholarships to seminary students who 
are certified candidates for professional ministry in Missouri. 
Currently, full-time awards are $3,000 per academic year 

and half-time awards are $1,500 per academic year.  
Up to 30 full-time awards are available each year.

Students should contact their District Office to discuss the 
candidacy process. 

The link to the online application form can be found  
on our website at www.mumf.org/students and  

must be submitted by June 1st.

The Foundation provides a number of scholarships for student members of Missouri United  
Methodist congregations who are pursuing education beyond high school. These awards include:

•	 The Clint & Marge Hawkins Memorial Christian Education Fund (up to three $1,000 awards)
•	 The Merrydelle May Memorial Scholarship (up to ten $1,000 awards)

•	 The Mary Alice Reinhardt Memorial Scholarship (up to three $1,000 awards)
•	 The Judge Leah B. McCartney Scholarship Fund (up to two $2,000 awards)

•	 Lawrence & Gracia Herbert Scholarship Fund (up to four $3,000 awards to CMU students) 
Additional scholarship opportunities are listed on our website

Online applications must be submitted between January 1 and April 1 each year. 
All additional required application materials must be postmarked no later than April 1. 

Student must be a member of a Missouri United Methodist 

church and enrolled at a United Methodist college or seminary.

Dollars for 
Scholars

The Dollars for Scholars program is 
administered by the United Methodist 

Higher Education Foundation. Scholarship 
applications can be found at www.umhef.org.

Eligibility & Application Requirements:

Student submits application form signed by 
student and Pastor to UMHEF with a check 

for $1,000 from the sponsoring church. 

If selected, students will receive $1,000 from 
UMHEF. (If not selected, the $1,000 is 

returned to the sponsoring church.)

The participating UM institution where the 
student enrolls provides another $1,000 for 

the scholarship.

If the student is attending Central Methodist 
University or Saint Paul School of Theology, 
the Missouri United Methodist Foundation will 

add another $1,000 for qualified students.

Your potential scholarship total adds up to 

$4,000
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All scholarship applications can be found on our website at www.mumf.org/students



Special Thanks  
to the many generous and visionary 

people across Missouri whose 
gifts have created and continue 

to grow the grant and scholarship 
endowments. Many of these gifts 
are from estate plans and other 

planned gift arrangements.

If you would like to create a new 
grant or scholarship fund or 

contribute to an existing fund,  
please contact us.

Grants  
&

Scholarships

Foundation Ministry 
Grants

Does your new ministry idea need a 
boost? Would a little extra funding make 

a BIG difference?

The Foundation Ministry Grant Program 
might be able to help. Over the last 10 years 

the Foundation Ministry Grant Program 
has provided over $2 million to United 

Methodist churches and related ministries 
across Missouri.

The Foundation 
seeks to nurture 

and assist 
congregations to 
better fulfill the 
mission of the 

church.

The Foundation Board reviews grant 
applications twice each year. Applications 

must be postmarked by April 1 for 
spring consideration or October 1 for fall 

consideration.

To learn more about our grant process or 
to download application materials, visit 

our website www.mumf.org. If you would 
prefer to receive an application by mail, 

please call us at 800-332-8238.
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